Modification to
Intergovernmental Agreement
Between the Ohio State University and the City of Columbus
Regarding the University District Neighborhood Policing Center

Whereas, the Ohio State University (hereinafter “University™) and the city of Columbus
(hereinafter “City”) originally entered into a contract dated to further
enhance security in the University district by the construction and operation of a new
Neighborhood Policing Center; and

Whereas, a program of building requirements, policing and site locations have been
jointly developed; and

Whereas, a modification to the prior intergovernmental agreement will now be entered
into which takes into consideration the increase in costs; and

The parties agree to the following:
1. Total project costs have increased from $3.8 million to $4.4 million

2. The parties shall each increase their respective contributions from $1.9 million
to $2.2 million.

3. The University shall disperse to the City their $2.2 million dollar in
accordance with paragraph 4 of the current agreement

4. All other terms and conditions of the prior agreement will remain in full force

and effect
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